
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

        Friday, June 29, 2018. 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Merimbula Public School is introducing the ‘beanie’! It will become part of our uniform during Terms 2 and 3, as an 
alternative to the school hat. Hats will no longer be mandatory for outdoor play during Terms 2 and 3. In accord with 
Cancer Council Sun Smart Guidelines, wearing a hat will be ‘encouraged’ between the hours of 10am-2pm however, 
children will not miss play if they do not have one. Our ‘no hat no play’ policy will only be set for Terms 1 and 4, and 
when required on sports carnival days/excursions etc, if indicated in permission notes. An updated policy will be shared 
early next term, following P&C Meeting consultation, indicating all uniform requirements.  

Orders are now being taken for the beanie. Following this group order, the beanies will then be available from the 
Daylight Clothing Uniform Shop at our school, during its regular hours.  

After consultation with staff and the P&C, it was decided that the students of the school would select the beanie style 
which they liked best. The students have selected the beanie below. It is a cable knit beanie in navy blue, which is 100% 
acrylic and will have the school logo embroidered onto it. It is also lined on the inside where it will touch the child’s head 
as to not cause that ‘itchy’ feeling. This will also allow students to write their name on their beanie. Beanies are a set 
size, as ‘one size fits most’. The cost for each beanie is $15.   
 

        Beanie Design 
 

If you would like to order your child a beanie which will be delivered to their classroom, please complete the order form 
below and return it to school with the money by Friday, July 6 (the last day of Term). Beanies will be delivered in Week 
1 of next term. If your child pre-orders a beanie, they will get one of the first beanies to arrive. CASH PAYMENT ONLY 
must accompany order. It will be delivered to their classroom in Week 1. So get your markers ready! You will be required 
to write your child’s name on it when they get home. Remaining beanies will be available from Week 2 in the Uniform 
Shop (cash and card facilities available). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Ms Michelle Hulme 
Principal 

 

School Beanie Order 
Dear Ms Hulme, 

Please find $_____________ enclosed for _____________ (amount)  beanie/s for my child. 

Child’s name: __________________________________________       Class: _________________ 

Regards, 



 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

Parent/Carer: ________________________________________   Signed: ______________ Date: ______ 

     


